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CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISIOH MEMORANDUM NO. 309 S. 2024 DIVISION
sEnmuun TITLED «LEADERsm c/un: NAvlGATING THE FUTURE"

To:      Assistant schools Division superintendent`      School Governance operations Division chief (SGOD)
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Teacher Advisers
AIL Others Concerned

1.        Please be informed that the Division  Seminar titled "Leadership  Camp:
Navigating the Future" is rescheduled due to the inclement weather condition from
September 20, 2024 to October 11, 2024.

2.        The rest of the contents of the memorandum remain the same.

3.        Immediate dissemination of and comphance to this memorandum are highly
desired.

EHGR. mGirm ffoENcophD,Crsov
Schools Division Superintendent  lHy

Encl. :
Reference:
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subject:

LEADERSHIP CAMP
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